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Dear Dr. Hanud Yaghoubi,
STECH’12 orgamzing committee would like to deliver our deep gratitude of your keen
interest and commutment as a session organizer in the symposium.

As a session organizer, you will be undertaking the role of session chairman and review
the submitted papers in your session category. Besides this, we cordially ask you to encourage
your colleagues to participate and present their research work to STECH"12, contributing

more than 5 papers to be subnutted to your session category.

We believe that your mvolvement i STECH’12 will emnich symposium's scientific program and
contribute to the success of the event. Again, orgamzing commuttee would like to acknowledge

your commitment.

Should you have enquiries regarding scientific program, please let us know.

Regards,

Dr. Jae Chul Kim

Korea Railroad Research Institute

STECH’12 Scientific Program Chair

Tel: 031 460 5206 Fax: 031 460 5814 E-mail: jekim@krr re kr
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